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MAZAL TOV to Ofri and Ohad Ziv on the birth of their daughter Ori.  
Great granddaughter to Hezi and Dani Harpaz, granddaughter to Hila and Avner Alterlevi and sister to Alia, Koren and Moran. Wishing the whole family good health, happiness and lots of nachat.

WELCOME to Marianne Arad, Talia’s mother who has come to live on Yizre’el as a resident. Marianne will live with Talia and later move to the parents’neighborhood (to the apartment of the late Leon Rozilio). 
Dear Marianne we hope that you find peace and happiness here with us. Our doors and hearts are always open to you.

ECONOMIC COUNCIL: Following the last meeting of the economic council which was stormy, emotional and even harsh, I would like to remind the members that criticism should be directed to the crux of the matter and not to the person. There is a time and a place for this but not in a public forum. Adi Laviv has held the position of  מש"א  for only a year.
The problem of earning a living is not new and not his responsibility but that of every member. 
At the next meeting of the secretariat and the community committee, the  comments made at the economic council will be taken into account in building an efficient work program on the topic of earning a living.  Those interested in taking part in the process are invited to take part.
                                                                             Yifat Assaf, secretary

FROM  מש"א  ,
1. Yarden Naor has staring working full time at Ramat Tvzi. In addition she has started giving classes about animals at the prison.
2. In the light of the implementation of the first stage of the מש"א  project, Danielle Hymes-Assaf will complete her role as leader of the project.
We thank Yarden and Danielle for the months of work in which they collected and saved data on attendance and rosters in the kibbutz.
                                                                Adi Laviv            מש"א    

ON HOLIDAY
Alon Reuven will be on holiday from 15/1/20 till 4/2/20 so it is important to know who to turn to with an electrical problem.
Please notify electrical problems through the Kehilanet. In this way no difficulty will be missed out. If you are not able to use the Kehilanet then notify the following people;
1. Power failure during the day till 16:00  - Amjad 0525012184 / Haled 050851928 / Shir till 12:00 8266.
2. Power failure and hot water tanks   - from 16:00 till 7:30 Haled 050851928.
3. Power failure and high tension problems in the evening and at night:
Jeremy 0523756188 / Haled 050851928.
4. Power failure and problems on Shabbat including hot water tanks: 
Haled 050851928.
Thanks to the team, to Jeremy Perling and Robin Anan for their support in organizing a smooth relief program in the hope that all goes well with no break downs.

GARDENING BRANCH / RIO GINUN
A few weeks ago it was announced that from December 2019 Rio Ginun  will be incorporated into the Gardening branch. If you purchased plants or pot plants from Oded Fink during December you will be charged by the gardening branch in the following budget report. We are in the midst of learning to be more efficient and to give better service so from January you will receive details of your purchases in your post box. If you have questions, comments or ideas for improvement, you are welcome to call.
                                                             Rotem Hillel for the gardening branch


WHAT ARE THE KIBBUTZ YOUNGSTERS DOING TODAY?
We asked the youngsters to briefly tell us what they are doing and what they have done.; In the young generation today there are 71 youngsters, starting from the Keshet group who were born in 2000 to the Arava group who are now celebrating their 30th birthday. 
Before we begin a few statistics: Of the 71  - 4 are doing a year of service, 15 are in the regular army, 3 are in the permanent army, 4 are members of the kibbutz, 4 are in the process of absorption, 2 are mothers, 2 are fathers and the rest are working, studying and travelling etc.
	Group
	Name
	Details

	Keshet 2000
	Omer Sharoni
	A year of service at Kibbutz Lotan. Working in the dairy and part of the community.

	Keshet 2000
	Omri Senker
	Began his year of service 4 months ago. Working as a youth leader for 9th grade youth at Naveh Midbar, a Bedouin youth village.

	Keshet 2000
	Shira Levi 
	Doing a year of service at Kishurit, near Carmiel. This kibbutz integrates members with special needs. Shira works with them in the different branches 

	Keshet 2000
	Na’ama Assaf
	Began a year of service at “Arazim” a boarding school for youth at risk.

	Keshet 2000
	Gaia Adler
	A volunteer at the air force base at Ramat David in the field of logistics. After 3months she will be recruited and will sign up for permanency. 

	Shizif 1999
	Zohar Baum
	Recruited into the “Maglan” unit and now doing basic training in a paratrooper base.

	Shizif 1999
	Benny Brustein
	Serving at the base at Bet Lid, almost finished his stint in nachal. 

	Shizif 1999
	Yahal Rozilio
	Recruited almost a year ago, serves at the Na’ura base as a sportsman.

	Shizif 1999
	Yarden Zinenko
	Recruited to the medical corps and serves as a medic at mifkedet augda base 162.

	Shizif 1999
	Shani Mishali
	Recruited a year ago. Driver for gdud nesher 414. Urim base in the south.

	Shizif 1999
	Tomer Reuven
	Recruited into the artillery corps 334, is on the Egyptian and Jordanian border, Tapuach Junction. Sometimes interesting sometimes not.  

	Yakinton
1998
	Gal Perling
	Commanding officer in a Hummer combat unit.

	Yakinton
1998
	Raz Ben Bassat
	Works in education at Nitzanim, will be demobilized in 4 months time. 

	Yakinton
1998
	Daniel Shapira
	Recruited to a paratrooper commando unit. Serving at Bet Lid

	Yakinton
1998
	Amit Chernchovski
	Demobilized 6 months ago and now working in Maytronics; 


                 
                                                                                     More next week

DUTY ROSTER; A new roster has come out until 30/4/20.
Please note the changes between the old roster and the new one.
                                                                     Ruth Mor


BRUNCH AT DOROT B’GILBOA
Friday 31/1/20                       9:30 – 11:30
Brunch and a new tradition for the 50+ age group.
On the occasion of Matan Vilnai’s book launch  - an autobiography.
Order a place (50 NIS)  at dorotgilboa@gmail.com  or phone 04 6421050
For those wishing to purchase the book  - 50% discount.

THE PUB: THE PUB STAFF ARE LOOKING FOR YOU.
 JOIN US AT THE BAR. 
Qualifications :2 hands, a pulse and good will. If you have one of these you are accepted.   Speak to us privately or on the pavement. Let’s hear from you.                                                                   Yaniv Lipshitz

                                            English is Fun   -   with Rahel 
Subject:  Tips
TIPS FOR ENGLISH GRAMMAR
Don't abbrev.
Check to see if you any words out.
Be carefully to use adjectives and adverbs correct.
About sentence fragments.
When dangling, don't use participles.
Don't use no double negatives.
Each pronoun agrees with their antecedent.
Don't use commas, that aren't necessary.
Its important to use apostrophe's right.
It's better not to unnecessarily split an infinitive.
Never leave a transitive verb just lay there without an object
Only Proper Nouns should be capitalized.  Also a sentence should
begin with a capital and then end with a period
Use hyphens in compound-words, not just in any two-word phrase.
In letters compositions repots and things like that we use commas 
to keep a string of items apart.
Watch out for irregular verbs which have creeped into our language.
Verbs has to agree with their subjects.
Avoid unnecessary redundancy.
 A writer mustn't shift your point of view.
Don't write a run-on sentence you've got to punctuate it.
[bookmark: _GoBack] A preposition isn't a good thing to end a sentence with.
Avoid clichés like the plague.
Paraprosdokians again:  (A pararrosdikan is a figure of speech in which the latter part of the sentence is unexpected and humorous.)
If I had a dollar for every girl who found me unattractive, they'd eventually find me attractive.
I find it ironic that the colours red, white and blue stand for freedom, until they're flashing behind you.
Today a man knocked on my door and asked for a small donation towards the local swimming pool, so I gave him a glass of water.
Artificial intelligent is no match for natural stupidity.
				………………MORE NEXT WEEK






















 




 



 







